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Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Melissa Williamson, NDPW Chairperson

Date:

July 29, 2015


Subject:
Year End Report
This year the National Disability Professionals Week Committee chose the theme of “Keys to Our Future.” This theme focused on the changes that have been made throughout the years, which have made case processing easier, even to the point that a single key stroke can send a claim across the country.

I’m proud to announce that there were 18 submissions from the chapters for awards consideration. These were broken down into categories of Small (less than 15 members), Medium (15-34 members) and Large Chapters (35+ members). The winners are as follows:

Small Chapter:

1st Place: Delaware



2nd Place: New Mexico




3rd Place: Washington DC

Medium Chapters: 
1st Place:  Arkansas




2nd Place:  Tennessee




3rd Place:  Washington- Olympia

Large Chapters:

1st Place:  Michigan




2nd Place:  Missouri-Jefferson City




3rd Place:  Wisconsin

I’d like to thank all of the chapters who participated. I would also like to personally recognize the Washington DC chapter, as they were participating in NDPW for the very first time and had a great week of events put together by their three chapter members. This goes to show that great things can happen no matter how large or small you are. 

I’d like to thank my committee for their work on this years’ theme and awards selection. I would also like to thank President Jeff Price and the Board for the opportunity to serve as the NDPW chair.

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Williamson

NDPW Chairperson

